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Discipline Plan 
 

Mrs. Romano - a.m.  &  Mrs. Knudsen - p.m.  
 

Dear Kindergarten Families: 
 

 Welcome to our Kindergarten Program.  In order to provide our students with an exciting and excellent 

educational climate, we have developed the following classroom discipline plan that will be in effect at all 

times.  The students were involved in learning the rules from a "Bono Rules" little book and song as well as 

through classroom designed instructional lessons.  We continue to review and discuss appropriate behavior 

with our classes.  We invite all questions, concerns or suggestions to better our program.   
 

Rules: 
* Keep hands, feet, and objects to yourself. 

* Raise your hand to speak in whole group activities. 

* Use a soft voice in small group activities in the classroom. 

* Stay seated during instruction time on the carpet or at the tables. 

* Share everything in the classroom and at recess. 

* Follow directions the first time they are given. 

* Participate in all activities.  

* Keep your toys and personal items at home.  Do not bring anything to school unless your teacher 

requests it. 
 

If a kindergartner chooses to break a rule: 
1st time: Friendly reminder of "Oopsy" or "No-No Bono" infraction. 
 

2nd time: Another friendly reminder, but consequence is explained if inappropriate behavior 

continues. 
 

3rd time: "Oopsy" or "No-No Bono" is described and 5 minutes of time-out is given in a "thinking 

chair".  Discussion of behavior will take place before returning to class activities. 
 

4th time: 10 minutes of time-out in a "thinking chair".  Discussion of behavior will take place before 

returning to class activities. 
 

5th time: 15 minutes of time-out in a "thinking chair".  Discussion of behavior will take place before 

returning to class activities.  Parent will be notified after school or during class time if 

conveniently possible. 
 

6th time: Principal's Office.  The administrator will discuss behavior with the kindergartner and the 

parent will be notified by the administration. 
 

Students who behave appropriately will be positively rewarded with: 
* Accolades. 

* Character Count Awards each trimester. 

* Shark Bites - Coupons given and saved for weekly treasure box drawings for prizes from the School 

Office. 

* Name put under "Yes-Yes Bono" and earns a trip to the "Garden Goodies or Treasure Chest". 


